THE OFFICE OF MAYOR EMMA SHARIF
AND THE COMPTON SHERIFF'S STATION
IN PARTNERSHIP WITH FONTENOT TOWING
INVITE YOU TO A:

CATALYTIC CONVERTER
THEFT PREVENTION EVENT

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 5TH, 2022
1AM -3 PM

LUEDERS PARK (PARKING LOT)
1500 ROSECRANS AVE, COMPTON, CA 90221

A significant number of catalytic converter thefts have occurred
in the City of Compton. These stolen parts are often easily
resold due to the fact that they typically have no serial number

or identifying features.

DEPUTIES WILL BE AVAILABLE TO ETCH YOUR INFORMATION
ON YOUR CATALYTIC CONVERTER FOR FREE!

For more information, please contact Shanice Reed, Secretary to
the Mayor at smckinleyreed@comptoncity.org at 310.605.5597




